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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
A big ‘thank you’ to all the volunteers that came along and helped us build the new Early Years furniture last weekend. 

I am pleased to report that the children have been enjoying using the area, despite the changeable weather! This week 

you will also receive a letter from us about the upcoming Flu vaccine, being offered to all children in school.  If you 

have any questions about this, please do come and have a chat with us. 

Finally, it has come to my attention that a number of children are riding their bikes and scooters a little too 

enthusiastically on their way to and from school. Please could I ask you to ensure your child rides in a safe manner, at 

all times. 

Miss K Aldred 
                                             

Attendance  
I am pleased to report that Holly class had the 

highest attendance rate for the month of 

September with 99%. Well done Holly Class! 

Please remember that children must not attend 

school if they are unwell and only exceptional 

leave will be granted at all other times. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Parent’s Evening 

Just a reminder that Parent meetings will be held on 

Monday 16th and Wednesday 18th October. 

 Your child’s class teacher will display the available meeting 

times, outside the classroom door from this Wednesday 

afternoon. 

Parents will then be able to choose a slot that suits them 

and write their name against their chosen time.   

On the day itself, you will have an opportunity to view your 

child’s work and then meet the class teacher, 1:1 in the 

school hall. 

 

 
 

 

Parking 

Unfortunately I have recently had a number of complaints 

regarding parents parking inconsiderately outside school. 

Please do not block driveways and consider our neighbours 

when picking up and dropping off your children. 

I have also taken the decision to close the Children Centre 

car park gates. This is a staff car park and should not be 

used by parents at any time.  On a number of occasions I 

have witnessed ‘near misses’ in that car park, involving 

children, hence my decision to close it. 

 

Easy Fundraising 

Did you know you can help raise funds for our school by 

using www.easyfundraising.org.uk ? I’m sure with Christmas 

fast approaching you will be doing lots of shopping.  By 

registering with this website, every time you shop online the 

school receives a donation.  Please support us if you can. 

New Entrants September 2018 
We held our first parent tours of the year 

today, for parents considering our school for 

their child in September 2018. 

If you, your friends, or family have a child 

starting school then, please do book a place on 
one of our tours: 

Monday 9th October  

Friday 20th October  

Friday 3rd November  

Wednesday 8th November  

Monday 13th November (7.00pm)  

Friday17th November  

Wednesday 22nd November  

Monday 27th November 

  

Surrey Heath Show 

I am very pleased to report that we have been 

successful in our request for funding from the 

Surrey Heath Show. We have been given 

£500 towards our greenhouse fund! 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

